## Orchid Society of the Ozarks Membership

Membership is annual (January-December) and renewable in December. Make checks payable to "OSO" or "Orchid Society of the Ozarks".



Please return the form with payment to:
OSO Treasurer, P.O. Box 2142, Lowell, AR 72745-2142
Year: Type of membership:
Name(s):
Mailing address:
City/State/Zip:
Email address:
Phone(s):
OSO does not share or sell personal information or email addresses. All OSO members are automatically members of two regional orchid groups, the Mid-America Orchid Congress (MAOC) and the Southwest Regional Orchid Grower's Association (SWROGA), which periodically send out emails (newsletters, etc.) directly to members.
$\square$ Check here if you will allow OSO to share your email address with SWROGA and MAOC.
If you have particular orchid interests (i.e., <i>Cattleya, Dendrobium</i> , miniature, slipper orchids native orchids, etc.), or topics you would enjoy for OSO programs, please share them here: